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Téna koe [N

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Thank you for your request, received 27 November 2018, made under the Official
Information Act 1982, as follows (verbatim from your email):

I request the following information for the 2017/18 financial year:
1. The total amount spent by the Ministry/ Government Department on koha.
2. The names of all parties which received koha from the Ministry/ Government

Department.

3. The total amount spent by the Ministry/ Government Department on any other

donations.

4. The names of all parties which received a donation from the Ministry/ Government

Department.

Responses to your questions, released under the Official Information Act 1982, are below.

Question: the total amount spent by the
Ministry/ Government Department on koha

Answer: For the 2017/18 financial year, the
Ministry spent a total of $1,610 on koha.

Question: the names of all parties which
received koha from the Ministry/ Government
Department.

Answer: Wellington Girls’ College received
$150. The remainder of the koha relates to a
research project. We are unable to supply the
names of other parties due to a research
confidentiality agreement.

Question: the total amount spent by the
Ministry/ Government Department on any other
donations.

Answer: For the 2017/18 financial year, the
Ministry has not spent any funding on
donations.

Question: The names of all parties which
received a donation from the Ministry/
Government Department.

Answer: For the 2017/18 financial year, the
Ministry has not received any donations.




You have the right to seek a review of this decision by way of complaint to the Ombudsman,
under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982.

Naku noa, na

Helen Potiki
Acting Chief Executive



